Individuals with mental health, intellectual, or developmental
disabilities deserve equal housing opportunities.

If you believe you have
experienced housing
discrimination, contact

HUD to file a complaint.

Housing discrimination
against individuals with
mental health, intellectual,
or developmental
disabilities is illegal.

or call the National Discrimination Hotline at



